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The Governor has lifted the COVID restrictions if you are fully vaccinated . If you 

are not vaccinated, please continue to wear a mask and practice social                

distancing . Thank you in advance for your cooperation.  

 

 

FRIENDS OF HARKNESS 

ANNUAL PLANT SALE 

BIG SUCCESS! 

Over 750 plants sold! Sale grossed $10,112 + Only 13 plants 

remained unsold as of 1PM on May 21 

THANK YOU  TO ALL PLANT SALE VOLUNTEERS 



?OQ PELT JBBQ ?KA DOBBQ 
Our first Membership meeting of the new season was well received by all 

who attended. There are many talented members in the Friends of Hark-

ness!! Many asked if this will be an Annual Event! Well over 100 park visi-

tors and members attended the show between 5:30 and 8PM . We also 

welcomed 12 new members!! 


